TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

CHATTANOOGA. TENNESSEE 37401
400 Chestnut Street Tower II

August 22, 1960

4r, James P. W'Reilly, Director 4D
Office of Inspewtion and Enforcement

U.S. liuciear Re tory Commission

Region J1 - Suite
101 Marietta Street
Atlanta, Georgia 303

Dear Iiir. O'Redilliy:

SLQUOYAH NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT 2 - ENVIRONMENTAL QUALIFICATION OF CLASS IE
EQUIPMENT - NCR'S SQN EEB 80CS TLRCUGH €015 - SECOND INTERIM REPORT

The subject jeficiency was initially reported to NRC-OIE Inspector

C. R. MeFarland on June 16, 1980, in accordance with 10 CFR 50.52(e2).

A rirst interim report was submitted July 16, 1980. We expect to submit
our next written report by September 22, 1380,

TVA is still in the process of gathering envircnzental qualification docu~
mentation on these components from their vendors.

It you have any questions, please get in touch with D. L. Lambert at FIS
857‘25810
Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

L. M, Mille, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Sarfety

Q
o

Mr. Victor Stello, Director/
Orfice of Inspection and Enforcement
U.3. Muclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555
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